
 
 
 
September 16, 2015 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Sheila Morris 
Occupational Training & Supply, Inc.  
Email: smorris2@otssafety.com  
 
RE: 15-FOIA-163 Bid Details/Pricing #R07534 
  
Dear Ms. Morris: 
 
We have received your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On August 17, 2015, we received your request for the identity of the manufacturer / equal and 
pricing to what was specified regarding IFB #R07534.  At the request of our Procurement 
Department, we contacted you on September 11th and asked that you clarify the type of 
document you were seeking.  You responded to our email that same day stating that you wanted 
to know the identity of the manufacturer, the part number of the vests that were quoted and 
selected as the winning bid, and if an exact match was selected (“Request”). 
 
In response to your Request, Metra’s Procurement Department is providing you with a copy of 
the Bid Pricing List received from Libra Industries, Inc. in response to IFB #R07534, which 
contains the product description, manufacturer / vendor, specification / manufacturer number, 
unit price and extension. 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
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